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CIRCULAR
 

The internship programme starting from the month of January, 2022
has  been  suspended  till  further  order  due  to  the  Government  of  India
directions  on  signs  of  surge  in  cases  of  COVID-19  as  well  as  increased
detection of the Variant of Concern (VoC), “Omicron” in different part of the
country  and  subsequent  directions  to  ensure  strict  compliance  of  the
guidelines thereon.
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